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Here’s hoping that 2018 has been a fruitful year so far for all of you in the Southern District. We have had some positive events in the district, and it appears that everyone is moving forward with activities in their respective hospital organizations.

Continuing Calendar For 2018

· Southern District Meeting


September 4, 2018 - Beloit

· State Convention 



October 2 - 4, 2018 – Stevens Point

News from our District

It is with great joy and thankfulness that I report to you that we installed new officers at our spring district meeting in Beaver Dam. Dianne Schmidt, St. Mary’s, Madison, was elected and installed as our Southern District Chair-elect and Laurie Schmidt, Beaver Dam Community Hospital, Beaver Dam, was elected and installed as secretary/treasurer.
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Judy Jaggard, Laurie Schmidt, Dianne Schmidt
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Laurie Schmidt, Dianne Schmidt, Jan Molaska
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Back row: Barb Filla, Sherry Jellic, Jan Molaska, Ginny Bosse
Front row: Judy Jaggard, Dianne Schmidt, Sue Hilbert, Arletta Trejo, Laurie Schmidt
If you were unable to attend our meeting in Beaver Dam, you missed out on the presentation of the upcoming Bylaws changes which will be voted upon at our State Convention in October. The good news, even though you missed out on that, you will get more updated information at our Fall District meeting in Beloit, September 4, 2018. And, if you look on the Partners of WHA website, you will be able to find more information.

At our state convention in October, a new complete set of bylaws will be presented for approval.  The draft can be found on the Partners of WHA website.  The current bylaws are found on the Leadership Handbook page.  The PowerPoint discussing the differences is on those pages.  A Conference Call to answer questions about the new bylaws will be held on September 21, 2018 at 10:00 AM.  To register, go to the Partners of WHA website and click on the appropriate place to register.  In the registration process, you will have an opportunity to submit questions which will be answered in the call.

While you access the Partners of WHA website for the Bylaws information, look for any updated information about our Community Health Education and our Public Policy Education.
Make sure to share this information with all your members so they can continue to be well informed about all of the current and future issues. And, encourage your members to become actively involved in any issues involving our health care systems.
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 Keep your eyes peeled for upcoming information concerning our Fall Southern District meeting. It will be held on Tuesday, September 4, in Beloit, WI. I trust you have talked with people interested in attending, and taken note of those, so when the registration form reaches you, you’ll be able to get that form in the mail promptly. Some of you don’t meet in the summer, so make sure you have a way to connect with all your members to encourage attendance at our meeting. There were two hospital members who won free registration for this meeting – be sure to mention that when registering. Be aware that we will be looking for a written report from each president to be attached with the registrations. And, as usual at our fall meeting, we will need an item for our district silent auction, and also an item to include in our Southern District basket for convention. We have also been encouraged to provide some bottles of wine which would be part of the wine auction at convention.
We will also be receiving our registration information for state convention soon. The theme for this convention is: Volunteers are Everyday Heroes! We already know that is true of our Southern District volunteers, so we will fit right in with that theme.
Stay cool, stay active, and see you all at our September 4, 2018, Southern District meeting in Beloit, and our State Convention in Stevens Point, Oct, 2 – 4, 2018.

Judy Jaggard

Southern District Chair
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